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ENERGY

Louis F. Sforz 300 Madison Avenue

Mce President - Nuclect Toledo, OH 43652-0001

Davis Besse (419)249-2300

Docket Number 50-346

License Number NPF-3

Serial Number 2161

July 19, 1993

linited States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Vashington, D. C. 20555

Subj ec t : Supplement to Request for NRC Approval Pursuant to
10CFR50.54(a)(3), dated July 9, 1993 (Serial Number 2157)

Gentlemen:

On July 9, 1993, the Toledo Edison Company submitted a request for
approval of two proposed Quality Assurance Program reductions of
commitment, pursuant to 10CFR50.54(a)(3) (Serial Number 2157). These
reductions are a result of proposed organization changes. The July 9,
1993 submittal requested approval of the proposed reductions by
July 19, 1993.

Since submittal of the request, several conference telephone calls have
been held between the NRC staff and Toledo Edison representatives to
discuss the details of the reorganization. In order to facilitate an

orderly reorganization in a timeframe consistent with the rest of
Centerior Energy while these discussions continue, Toledo Edison vill
implement an interim organization which does not result in any Ouality
Assurance Program reductions. Accordingly, as discussed with the NRC
staff, Toledo Edison requests that review of the July 9, 1993 submittal
continue, however, approval by July 19, 1993 is no longer required.

As stated above, Toledo Edison has reviewed the proposed interim
organization and determined that it does not involve any reduction in
the Quality Assurance Program. Therefore, the interim organization
vill be implemented in accordance with the provisions of 10CFR50.54 and
10CFR50.59.
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Should you have any questions or require additional information, please
contact Mr. Dale R. Vuokko, Manager - Nuclear Licensing (Acting), at
(419) 249-2366.

Very truly yours,
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cc: J. B. Hopkins, NRC Senior Project Manager
J. B. Martin, Regional Administrator, NRC Region III
S. Stasek, DB-1 NRC Senior Resident Inspector
Utility Radiological Safety Board
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